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November 30, 2001

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations

Dear Sirs:

On October 12, 2001, I received a notice that my Company was dissolve for not paying
the annual fee for 2001. I tendered my reinstatement application the same day with a
check for $750.00 and a letter stating I had not received the 2001 fee application for I had
moved from the Coconut Grove, Florida to South Miami, Florida in March of 2001. I
then called your office every week through November 27, 2001 to determine the status of
the reinstatement.

Your Inspectors confirmed through November 27, 2001 my application was still not
processed that they were already working on applications received in November. I asked
what I should do. The Inspector also advised me he believed the reinstatement application
had been apparently lost, to stop payment of the check and resubmit the application

again. He was going to send to me a new application for reinstatement at my address
7415 SW 141 Terrace, Miami, Florida 33158.

On November 30, 1 went onto Sunbiz.org and to my surprise, found the Company had
been activated. I called your office immediately to explain that I had placed a stop
payment on the check on instructions from your Inspector in a conversation November
27, 2001.

The inspector I spoke to on Friday November 30" advised me to resubmit the application
for the third time with a check for $150.00 and the lefter explaining the non-receipt of the
annual fee renewal.

This letter is being written to insure that you understand what is happing to my

Peter D. Beebe
President



Peter D. Beebe
Beebe and Associates CO
7415 SW 141 Terrace
Miami, Florida 33158
786-293-5633

December 3, 2001
Florida Department of State

Division of Corporations

Reference; Reinstatement of Beebe and Associates CO
POO0O00113877

Dear Sirs; -

Please refer to my letter date November 30, 2001. I confirm that I did not receive the
annual fee application mailed to me at my former address of 2081 Mary Street. This
despite fling a “forwarding address” change with the Post Office in late March of this
year.

The reinstatement check was issues but later a stop payment placed for your Inspector
advised my application has been “lost” following his confirmation November 27, 2001.

Attached is the correct filing fee of $150.00 that covers the fee due for reinstatement if
the party confirms not receipt of the annual filing fee registration,
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Peter D. Beebe



